
Salisbury Vigil Petition

Next Wednesday, parliament will hold a crucial vote on whether or not 
to support a ceasefire in Gaza. With over 28,000 Palestinians already 
having been killed, and with many many thousands more injured and 

facing starvation, this couldn’t be more urgent. It is essential for people 
to put as much pressure on our MP as possible, ahead of next week’s 
vote calling for a ceasefire. We, the undersigned, urge our MP John 

Glen to support the motion for an immediate ceasefire.
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